



December 19, 2017

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

**Dear Council Members:** 

I am herewith reappointing Mrs. Linda Grulke as a member of the West Allis Board of Health. She serves as one of the two Medical Community Representatives, and her two-year term will expire on January 1, 2020. Please note that Ms. Grulke is reappointed pursuant to Section 2.47 of the City of West Allis Revised Municipal Code pertaining to limitation on consecutive terms for members of Boards and Commissions.

Mrs. Grulke has lived in West Allis 40 years and resides at 9131 West Walker Street. She is married and the mother of three children. Mrs. Grulke is an R.N. in the Emergency Department at St. Luke's Hospital.

Mrs. Grulke served as a member of the School District's Early Childhood Task Force. She was active in the Three to Get Ready and Family Resource Center programs. She served on the Inclusion Committee for Horace Mann and was involved in several PTA functions. She is a member of First Lutheran Church.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Jan Terme

Mayor

DD:jfw

MYR\CMTES\GRULKE.HEALTH